

Hello, my name is Abby Kaplan. In December I will become a Bat Mitzvah, which means that I will be an adult in the Jewish community. Before I become Bat Mitzvahed I have to do several things including 3 acts of kindness for my community. For one of my acts, I will be holding a school supply drive from May 5 through May 22, to benefit Cradles to Crayons. Cradles to Crayons provides local children from birth through age 12, living in homeless or low-income situations, with the essential items they need to thrive - at home, at school and at play.

For more information about Cradles to Crayons, go to cradlestocrayons.org.

## Needed Supplies include:

- Notebooks/ composition books
- Loose leaf paper
- Binders
- Pencils/ pencil sharpeners
- Markers/ highlighters
- Crayons
- Colored pencils
- Construction paper
- Erasers
- Glue sticks
- Kid scissors
- Pencil Boxes

Labeled bins will be placed in each classroom for donations. Thank you and if you have any questions please email <a href="mailto:LBKap@hotmail.com">LBKap@hotmail.com</a>.